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9th June 2017 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Summer  

Issue 7 

Stars of the week: 
 

Wrens: Hattie, for 
being an 

enthusiastic learner. 
Owls: Clara, for 
great work in 

science.    
Skylarks: Katelyn 

for impressive 
retelling of 
Shakespeare story  

Kestrels: Ross, for 
a fantastic attitude 

towards his work. 
 

Writer of the 

week: 
Wrens: Jack N 

Owls: Charlie 
Skylarks: Leon 
Kestrels: Jake T 

 
Well done Ellie for 

achieving her pen 
licence.   

 
 

 Dates for you diary 

Monday 12th to Friday 16th June: Year One phonics check.  

Tuesday 13th June: New parents meeting 2-3pm in mobile. 

Tuesday 20th June: Wrens’ Gooderstone gathering. 

Friday 23rd June: DNEAT Big Sing- Year 6 to attend  

Tuesday 27th June: Kestrels’ Gooderstone Gathering. 

Thursday 29th June: Sports day. 

Monday 3rd July: Whole school trip to BeWILDerwood.   

Tuesday 4th July: Skylarks’ Gooderstone Gathering. 

Saturday 8th July: School Summer Fair 12.00 – 4.00pm more details in next week’s Newsletter  

 

This week’s 
Worship theme: 

Adventure 

Sports Day 

On Thursday 29th June we will be having our sports day. In the 

morning the children will take part in activities such as standing 

jumps, water runs, javelin and many more. Points will be given to 

the children for each activity and this will go towards their house 

total. 

Like last year, at 1.30pm, you are invited to attend to watch the 

children take part in a variety of races. There will be points for 

places in each race and that will go towards the house total. As 

usual there will be a Mum’s, Dad’s and Toddler’s race so make 

sure you bring your trainers! 

On the day we would like the children to come to school with a 

named water bottle and wearing their P.E kit and a t-shirt in their 

team colour. If the weather is hot (everyone needs to do their 

best sun dance) then the children will need a hat and sun cream 

applied. We can’t wait to see you there!  

 

Let every light shine 

Phonics Check 

Next week Owls will be taking part in the Year 1 Phonics Check. 

This is a National Statutory Assessment, the children are asked to 

decode a variety of real and pseudo words using their phonics 

knowledge. The check will take place on Wednesday, we are sure 

they will do themselves and us proud!  



 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  


